
Our Lady of Lourdes Earth Week Campaign 2017
In Laudato Si’ (On Care for Our Common Home), Pope Francis asked us 
to consider this question: “What kind of world do we want to leave to 
those who come after us, to children who are now growing up?” This 
Earth Week, we’d like to ask our parish young people to think about that 
question and to share their answers. 
Please invite your children and grandchildren to fill out the attached 
form (take more than one or make copies) and to return them to the 
collection box in the lobby on or before the weekend of April 22-23. 
The Social Justice Committee will mail the forms to one or more of our 
elected officials. 
P.S. We don’t want to exclude anyone! If you are not-so-young, you are 
welcome to fill out a form, too!



I love the earth because…

It’s important to care for the earth because…

When I grow up, I want the earth to be…

Name:______________________________________ 	 Age:________ 	
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